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Library use in January, 2013 totaled 10,614 patrons who checked out 22,830 items.  
One Hundred Ninety-four Interlibrary Loan requests were originated by patrons.  As of 
the end of the month 6,946 active library borrowers (who had used their library cards 
within the last 60 months) been registered and 44 Reference Questions had been 
answered. 
 
Online With Libraries statistics are being maintained for the OWL Project Staff.  3,221 
OWL computer sessions were initiated during the month of January and 4,914 library 
patrons exclusively used computer-based resources. 
 
The library recorded 14 hours of volunteer participation in public activities 
programming by 8 individuals during the month of January. 
 
No accidents or incidents took place at the library during the month of January. 
 
The library deposited fines and fees totaling $1,161.80 in January. 
 
Library use in January climbed as the greater Unalaska Community geared up for 
another fishing and processing season. 
 
The library staff was very busy planning Summer Reading activities and a third annual 
Scrabble Tournament. 
 
The Librarian worked on several annual grants which are due between January 1st and 
March 1st as well as updating the FY14 Library Expansion CMMP application. 
 


